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Vehicles of Yesteryear 2022

Sponsored by masonbryant Estate Agents

Dear Exhibitor,

This is to let you know details about this year’s Vehicles of Yesteryear meet which will be
held on Saturday 2"¢ April 2022 at the Sea Road Car Park, Pevensey Bay.

The event is sponsored by masonbryant, a local Estate Agent, but is one of the events
overseen by Pevensey Parish Council. This year, the organisation of the day is being
handled slightly differently to previous years.

It is important that you note the change of email address and only use:

PevenseyVintageVehicles@gmail.com

If you have already been in touch on the previous email address about this year, then you
need to respond again to this one, as the old account cannot be accessed.

Mike Pursglove and Geoff Bryant who have organised the event in previous years will be
providing all the advice needed and will be present on the day. Please do not contact them
directly.

The car park is available from 8.30 a.m. and we would ask that all vehicles are in place by
9.45 a.m. The event starts at 10am and ends between 3.00-4.00 pm.

If you know of any other vehicle owners who might be interested in attending, please feel
free to forward this email to them or they can collect a form from masonbryant’s offices.

Communication can only be undertaken by email and no forms are being sent out by post.

Due to limited space we are restricted to 100 vehicles on site, so entrants will strictly be
the first 100 booked. Only one vehicle per entrant will be allowed.

We are sorry, but there will be no stallholders permitted this year, due to restrictions from
Wealden District Council who have given us the car park with no charges. The Information
Centre and toilets will be open and hot food and drinks are available locally. The Library will
also be open and the Gardeners Club have their Spring Show in the Baptist Church.

If you wish to exhibit at the show please submit your details on the attached form by
email. We will email confirmation of your place and entry number.

There will be no access to entrants without an entry number clearly displayed!
If you change the vehicle to be exhibited please let us know by 11 March so that the
programme can be amended. If you are unable to attend please let us know so that
someone else can attend as a waiting list will be created.

We look forward to seeing you, hope the weather is kind and that you have an enjoyable day.

Sarah Mosedale



ENTRY FORM FOR VEHICLES OF YESTERYEAR 2 APRIL 2022 AT SEA ROAD
CAR PARK, PEVENSEY BAY

Vehicle MakKe... ... MO e e e e e

Year manufactured..................................Registration number...........ccoeveeeeneen......

Please return this form by email to PevenseyVintageVehicles@gmail.com




